
Fairfield Union Music Boosters 

Date:  6/7/18 

Attendance:  Jacien Squires, Stephen Fox, Jill Squires, Cassie Bryan, Daniel Bryan, Donna Taylor, Melissa 

Burton, Christina Shaw, Laurie Seymour, Kylie Ogg, Tami Conrad Zangmeister, Julian Savage 

Meeting called to order at 6:04 pm 

Secretary Report:  Minutes read.  Motion to approve by Melissa Burton, second by Stephen Fox – 

motion approved 

Treasurer Report:  Ending balance $58,423.72.  Motion to approve by Melissa Burton, second by Daniel 

Bryan; motion approved 

Music Department: 

 Auxiliary uniforms in/out:  usually handled by advisor, now will be handled by Julian or new 

advisor.  Cost lower due to no competitive uniforms.  No longer need to be a member of band to 

be an auxiliary member.  Two people have not yet paid.  Julian to track money. 

 Disney – Post for a volunteer RN who will pay their own travel expenses. 

 Summer Band – Schedule on the website, can be synced to your phone 

 Marching Band Budget – no purchases made at this point. 

Old Business: 

 Tax information:  Still pending, Daniel to assist Jacien with information regarding reports 

 Fundraising  

o Roosters cards, Christy’s Cards and popcorn still pending 

o Calendars – in process with Julian 

o Pizza Wagon – Stephen has not yet looked at the wagon. Cassie has brought up that 

Bobs BBQ wants to partner with us at the fair for a 50% split of profits.  We would staff 

and they would provide the wagon and food.  Size of the spot is important.  They would 

also need a Level 1 Supervisor on sit at all times – this would involve an adult taking a 2 

hour on line class.  Our site is 24x16.  Cassie to meet with owners of Bobs BBQ for a plan 

outline for July meeting.  Motion made by Stephen Fox, second by Melissa Burton, 

motion approved. 

 Donation Letter remains in process of being developed 

New Business: 

 Committees developed to get more parents involved 

o Pizza Wagon/Fair – Chair pending, Stephen Fox assistant 

o Banquets – Cassie Bryan chair, Stephen Fox assistant 

o Hospitality – Includes Friday night football games water/snacks, possibly open 3rd 

window for band kids, all county band and choir, Gala, end of band camp – Chair Jill 

Squires 

o Fundraising – Chair open 

o Trailer – Chair Christina Shaw, Dave Bosch 



Motion to accept made by Stephen Fox, second by Laurie Seymour, motion approved. 

Officer elections: 

 President – Melissa Burton 

 Vice President 1 – Daniel Bryan 

 Vice President 2 – Stephen Fox 

 Secretary – Laurie Seymour 

 Treasurer – Jacien Squires 

Next meeting to be held on 7/12/18 at 6pm at the Squires residence 755 Sleigh Hill Rd, Bremen.  Bring 

something to share 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15. Motion made by Cassie Bryan and second by Jill Squires.  Motion approved. 

 


